

May 18, 2012

Chair and Members
Finance and Administrative Services Committee

## Re: National Board of Directors – Association Municipalities of Ontario (AMO)

In order to maintain City of London representation on the Association Municipalities of Ontario Board of Directors, I wish to seek election to the AMO's Board of Directors with the support and approval of the Municipal Council.

Therefore, I am respectfully requesting that I be nominated to the AMO Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Denise Brown

Councillor, Ward 11